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Beirut, February 25, 2022

ATT: United Nations Global Compact Team

To whom it may concern,

On behalf of the Lebanese Transparency Association - No
Corruption (LTA) - local chapter of Transparency International,
we would like to request a deadline extension for the
submission of the Communication on Engagement (COE) Letter
scheduled for February 26, 2022. Our team is in the midst of
preparing the list of all the projects, advocacy and outreach
activities relating to and in support of the UN Global Compact
and its principle, and we would greatly appreciate your
understanding and cooperation to extend the deadline by few
more weeks.

Sincerely,

Julien COURSON
Executive Director
Lebanese Transparency Association - No Corruption (LTA)

Sodeco Square - Bloc B, 4" floor - Sodeco, Ashrafieh, Beirut
Phone : (961) 1 616 001/2/3
E-mail : transparency@transparency-lebanon.org



